
Sandra Comstock

LD 511
I live in Portland and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. I love walking on the existing trails in Maine and I look forward to the addition 
of the interim trail from Portland to Auburn.   Biking, walking or running on Maine's 
beautiful trails has many benefits  including improving people's health and helping to 
protect Maine's environment by driving less.  Please vote “ought to pass.”


